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From: Mr Mulatedzi Raudzingana, Tel: 064 755 4870, Email: TCcontracts2@treasury.gov.zA 

TO: ALL PARTICIPATING ORGANS OF STATE AND SERVICE PROVIDERS (RT3-2022 
AND RT15-2021)

RT3-2022 FOR OFFICE AUTOMATION SOLUTIONS AND RT15-2021 FOR MOBILE 
COMMUNICATION SERVICES FACILITATED BY NATIONAL TREASURY

Please note that the abovementioned Transversal Term Contracts are facilitated and 

managed by the National Treasury. 

The National Treasury has not made any decision regarding the transfer of these contracts to 

the State Information Technology Agency (SITA) and therefore participating organs of state 

and service providers should liaise with the National Treasury, Transversal Contracting on all 

contract management relates issues. 

An official communication will be issued should there be any developments regarding this 

matter. 

Should you have any enquiries on this matter please contact Mr Mulatedzi Raudzingana on 

the above contact details for further clarity. 

We do apologise for the confusion that this might have caused and trust that you will find this 

in order. 

Kind Regards,

MR MOTHUSHI MOIFO
ACTING CHIEF DIRECTOR: TRANSVERSAL CONTRACTING
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF PROCUREMENT OFFICER
DATE: 11 APRIL 2023
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